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  HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
17th January to 23rd January 2020 

Theo in Little Acorns will be 4    Lily Mae in Elm will be 5    Keeva-Grace and Martin in Palm will be 6       
                             Kray in Hazel will be 6                            Bella and Betab in Chestnut will be 7 

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 
Attendance 

Total  
lates 
this 
week  

This 
week’s 
points 

Total  
Points 

 
 

Well done    
Ash 
Class 
98.6% 

this week! 

HAWTHORN 97.9% 3 8 16 

SYCAMORE 97.4% 3 6 15 

ASH 98.6% 3 9 13 

WILLOW 97.7% 4 7 12 

OAK 96.4% 2 3 11 

HAZEL 96.0% 2 2 9 

PALM 95.9% 2 1 9 

ELM 97.3% 1 5 8 

CHESTNUT 96.7% 0 4 + 1 8 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET-96% 

           This week’s attendance – 97.1%                                               
We have met our target this week. Well done! 

Diary Dates  
 
Palm Class Assembly—Tuesday 21st January 9.00am 
 
Ash Class Assembly—Tuesday 28th January 9.00am  
 
Hawthorn Class Assembly– Tuesday 4th February 9.00am  
 
Willow Class Assembly—Tuesday 11th February 9.00am  
 
Break up for half term—Friday 14th February  

   Lunch Menu Week 3            

NAG ON THE RAG   
 
Please bring your book bag to school every day.                       

 
Year Two were a credit to school during 
their  visit to The National Space Centre  
It is a fantastic place, crammed full with 
exciting information and things to do. The 
children have already begun to use what 

they have learned. It was a great start to 
their learning around ’Space’.  

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

Well done to Chestnut Class who performed their 

assembly on Tuesday. They presented lots of             

information on their new enquiry “Space” 

Next Tuesday 21 January Palm Class will     

perform their class assembly. All family members are 

welcome to come along at 9.00am in the school hall.  

Future assemblies are: 

Tuesday 28th January—Ash Class 

Tuesday 4th February—Hawthorn Class  

Tuesday 11th February—Willow Class  
Thank you  

We have received some great donations of ‘special’ boxes, tops 
and other small items to add detail to junk modelling–  

these are ideal and exactly what we need! 

MEDICAL 
 

We have been alerted to several cases of verrucas, 
nits and worms in school. Please be mindful  
that these minor conditions, although very  

common, are very contagious.  
Treatment is readily available from the chemist. 

 
Many thanks 

Parental Information- 
PEGI labels on video games 

Below is a link that explains the age ratings for video 

games: https://pegi.info/what-do-the-labels-mean 

Smartie Challenge 
We are working with Morrisons to raise money for children 

with cancer. Each class has a tube of smarties which need to be 
filled with 20p’s. Each tube will hold £12. Please help us to 

raise money for this charity by bringing in  20ps.  
Thank you  

Unicef UK Rights Respecting School Award 
We are working with Unicef UK to achieve this         
important award. Our children will be learning about 
their own lives and those of children around the world. 
This is an exciting opportunity to improve awareness of 
children’s rights and get involved in a great               
programme with thousands of other schools. 
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